ANNOUNCEMENT METHOD - Transmittal Email

Subject line: We want to hear from you!

Thank you for participating in (name of event.). We are always striving to provide outstanding experiences through our activities, and we would be grateful if you would fill out a short survey. The survey should take approximately 5 minutes. Click the link below to get started.

LINK

Your feedback will help us improve and continue informing the public and future explorers about NASA and NASA's Stennis Space Center.

Thank you for your time and feedback.

NASA Office of Communications

Stennis Space Center (228) 688-3333 ssc-office-of-communications@mail.nasa.gov www.nasa.gov/stennis

